

New Park Primary Academy

Skipton Road, Harrogate, HG1 3HF **T:** 01423 503011 **E:** admin@newparkacademy.co.uk **W:** www.newparkacademy.co.uk

30th November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Mr Mold

On Tuesday 18th December the whole school will be taking part in this year's Nativity at St. John's Church, Bilton Lane, Harrogate at 6pm.

All classes will be involved and we ask children to arrive at 5.45pm wearing school uniform. Children with specific roles should arrive at 5:30pm so there is time to change into their costumes.

Tickets are restricted to two per family although we may be able to release more if there are spaces after the deadline. Please return the ticket request slip by **Monday 10th December**.

*
I would like 1 / 2 tickets (Delete as appropriate) for the Nativity on Tuesday 18 th December at 6pm
Please inform me if more tickets become available: YES / NO
Child's name:
Child's class:



